
From: Tim Sifert
To: CELA
Subject: MUR 
Date: Monday, April 02, 2018 5:35:58 PM

Federal Election Commission
Office of Complaints Examination
& Legal Administration
Attn: Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
999 E Street, NW
Washington, DC 20463

Greetings Kathryn, we received two envelopes at our PO box on March 23rd from the FEC. 
The large one was complete and contained notice of MUR 7344.  

: but it only contained a letter from the FEC, the procedures document 
and designation of counsel form. The complaint itself was not included.

Can you email us a copy of it?

Additionally, can we receive more time to prepare a response for these two? We have one 
other response pending right now that is due in a few days.

Thank you,

Tim Sifert
President
American Campaign Finance Foundation
timsifert@americancff.org

Digitally signed 
by Kathryn Ross 
Date: 2018.04.03 
14:10:16 -04'00'
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